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Wilshire/Western Topping Off Ceremony 
 
On Monday, March 10, 2008 at 9:00 a.m., a “topping off” ceremony will take 
place to commemorate the completion of construction of the final floor in the 22-
story “Solair” development, which is a modern Asian-designed building at the 
Wilshire/Western Metro Purple Line Station.  The $160 million Solair project, 
developed by Koar Institutional Advisors, will include 186 for-sale condominium 
units, 40,000 square feet of commercial/retail space, common areas for the 
public, subterranean parking garage and a 12-space bus layover zone.  The joint 
development was made possible through an exclusive ground lease agreement 
in 2003, and is among the recent developments within our Joint Development 
Program, which seeks to provide the most appropriate private and/or public 
sector development on our property at, and adjacent to, transit stations and 
corridors 
 
Event details: 
 
What: Wilshire/Western Topping Off Ceremony 
When: Monday, March 10, 2008 at 9:00 a.m. 
Where: Wilshire/Western Metro Purple Line Station 

3785 Wilshire Boulevard 
Los Angeles, CA 90005 

 
Board Members who wish to attend can contact my office for more information 
so that we can make the necessary arrangements. 
 
 
Douglas Street Opening Event, City of El Segundo 
 
On Friday, March 7, 2008 at 2:00 p.m., the City of El Segundo will be celebrating 
the opening of the Douglas Street Gap Closure Project.  The Douglas Street Gap 



Closure project represents a very important link in the region’s transportation 
system, providing additional north-south access between Rosecrans Avenue and 
the community to the north.  Under construction since 2003, this long-awaited 
project was made possible through a partnership between us, the City of El 
Segundo, Federal, State and Local representatives, and Caltrans. 
 
Event details: 
 
What: Douglas Street Opening Event 
When: Friday, March 7, 2008 at 2:00 p.m. 
Where: Parking Lot Area on the north side of Douglas Street 

City of El Segundo 
 
Board Members who wish to attend can contact my office for more information 
so that we can make the necessary arrangements. 
 
 
Media Inquiry into Proposed Service Changes 
 
Today, KFWB Radio inquired regarding proposed service changes to be 
implemented in June.  Media Relations staff told the reporter that while some 
unproductive and low ridership bus lines are proposed for cancellation, a total of 
six new Rapid Bus lines are scheduled to be implemented in June.  The story is 
expected to air tomorrow morning. 
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